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**Surveillance Video is Available**
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred on October 10, 2010 at approximately 8:45 P.M.  The armed robbery took place at Papa John’s Pizza located at 4700 North Federal Highway.
Detectives have learned that the victim had just returned to the pizza shop from making deliveries.  As the victim entered the store, he observed two black males on the south side of the business.  The victim stated to patrol officers that he immediately locked the rear door to the store.  As the victim walked to the front door to lock it, the two black male suspects rushed the front door armed with guns.  The suspects demanded the employees into the rear office.  Once inside of the office, they demanded money from the drop box.  The victims complied and also handed over the money from the cash register.

The suspects exited the front door of the business.  A perimeter was established, but no one was located.  The suspects took approximately $275.00.

The first suspect has been described as a black male; approximately 5’8”; and thin build.  He was last seen wearing a long sleeve shirt, dark pants, dark ski mask, and white cotton gloves.  He was armed with a black semi-automatic handgun.  The second suspect has been described as a black male; approximately 5’10”; and thin build.  He was last seen wearing a black hooded jacket, tan pants, dark ski mask, and white cotton gloves.  He was armed with a black revolver.

Anyone with information on this robbery or who knows the suspects is encouraged to contact Detective Jason Wood at 954-828-5344 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
###
	P.R.# 2010-084
OR# 10-109900
	www.FLPD.org



